
YOU’RE INVITED
to Spring Open House! 

Where: GCMS Middle School
When: Thursday, March 2nd from 6-7 PM

Who: All middle school families
Why: To showcase our excellence!

The Spring Open House will be a time for all middle school 
families to come and visit students’ classrooms and 

teachers. Students can lead their families around our 
school and showcase their hard work throughout the 

year.

WE HOPE TO SEE EVERYONE THERE!

The event is open house style, so families can come 
and go at any time between 6-7 pm.

Raffle 

prize!
Free books!


